
 
 
 
 
 

 DENTON ISD 
 Non-Audit Agreement 
 
 
The TASB Risk Management Fund extends to Denton ISD a Non-Audit 
agreement beginning January 1, 2012 through January 1, 2013.  This 
agreement stipulates that there will be no annual audit of the District’s auto 
liability or physical damage coverage. The District agrees to provide the 
TASB Risk Management Fund (Fund) with a new vehicle log prior to the 
renewal of coverage, on the day requested by the Fund.   
 
There will be no debiting or crediting the District for any vehicles sold or 
acquired during the coverage period.  This non-audit agreement does not 
apply to any other line of coverage.  This agreement is only valid if signed 
below. 
 
 
 
                                                                                    
James B. Crow, Secretary Date 
TASB Risk Management Fund 
 
                                                                                        
District Representative Date      
  
 
 
 


